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Year 5/6 Residential Trip 

 

Friday 30th September 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I have organised a meeting regarding the Year 5/6 residential to take place on 

Monday 10th October 2022 after school at 3:30pm in the Key Stage 2 Hall. It is 

important that you attend the meeting as we will be providing you with kit lists and 

other information regarding the visit.  

 

Please can I remind you that payments for the trip will need to be made via our Arbor 

app and the full £100 will need to be paid by no later than Friday 28th October 

2022. 

 

We want to make sure that all the children have a wonderful time on the residential. It 

is important that the children’s behavioural choices are consistent between now and the 

trip in November 2022. If any children are not following our school rules consistently 

(Ready, Respectful and Safe), they may lose their place on this residential. A refund 

will be given (minus the non-refundable deposit). 

 

The staff are very excited about the residential and we are looking forward to 

providing the children with rich experiences outside of school.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing you and your child/children at the meeting on 

Monday 10th October 2022.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs. Greep  

 

Personal Development Lead 


